
Compline at The Rectory 

 
Wednesday, December 13 at 7:00PM 

In-person and via Zoom 

 

 

 

We gather monthly at the Rectory, 102 Leila St. in Southmont, for the service of Compline, the 

“goodnight prayer of the church.” The dates vary each month. Our next gathering will be  

Wednesday December 13, 2023. Service bulletins will be provided. Please bring a chair if you 

would like to sit. Wine, cheese and crackers will be available. All are welcome to join us for 

prayer and fellowship. If you would like to join us via Zoom, please send an email or call the 

church by noon Wednesday (12/13.) 

 


